
   

Walton 
Parish Council 
  

Chairman: Cllr. J Fowler 
 

 Clerk: Caroline Thirlwell  
 
 

email: clerk@waltonparish.co.uk 
www.waltonparish.co.uk 

 

 
 
19th February 2018  
 
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
You are summoned to attend an extraordinary meeting of Walton Parish Council in The Reading Room, 
on Monday 26th February 2018 at 7.30pm.  Please let me know if you are unable to attend.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Caroline Thirlwell 
Clerk to the Council 
 
 

AGENDA 
  
1. Apologies - to receive and accept apologies for absence. 
  
2. Parish Council Bank Accounts – to discuss moving the bank accounts from HSBC 

to Cumberland Building Society. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 


